Parnjit Singh

From: john clark |

Sent: 30 November 2021 03:50

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Violeta.aliu N NNEEEE

Subject: 10 Gate St, WC2A 3HP / Ref 2020/4670/ URGENT

Hello,

The above planning variation has come to my attention.

My business Bar Polski T/A Na Zdrowie the Polish Bar , 11 Little Turnstile and the business Little Venice cafe 7-8
Little Turnstile, owned by Mr Enver Aliu will be adversely affected by this varation.

We were not consulted and the impact on our business was not considered when deciding to build a bin storage
drectly in front of our businesses.We are food and beveerage retailers and refuse located so close to our front doors
is not acceptable.

| believe this breaches planning policy especially section 106 and we intend to make our representations and take our
complaint to all executives in the LB Camden and if necessary to Mr Micheal Gove, Secretary of state for housing,
communities and local government.

The original planning application was an improvement to the area, the alteration is not.

Please confirm that the Bloomsbury Conservation Advisory Committe have been informed of the change to the
ariginal planning application.

I will write further re this issue, in the meantime please inform the developers that we intend to vehemently object to
this change so that they do not proceed in erecting the bin storage.

Regards,

John Clark, Ph. NN

Mr Enver Aliu.



